
 
 STANFIELD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 24  

Stanfield, Arizona  
 
 
 
 
 
 

N O T I C E  
 
 

Pursuant to A.R.S. §38-431.01, courtesy notice is hereby given to the members of the Governing 
Board and the general public that a quorum of the Governing Board of the Stanfield Elementary 
School District may be attending the following event. No official business or board action will be 
taken during the meetings.  
 
Professional Development for teachers July 31, 2019 
Meet the Teacher Night August 1, 2019 5pm - 7pm 
 
DATED this 22th day of July, 2019.  
GOVERNING BOARD STANFIELD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT No. 24 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Posted: July 22, 2019 
 3:00 p.m./MS 


